
 

 

 

28 May 2020 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

GEPF congratulates Abel Sithole on his appointment 

The Government Employees Pension Fund welcomes the appointment of Mr Abel 

Sithole as the new Chief Executive Officer of the Public Investment Corporation (PIC).  

The GEPF chairperson, Dr Renosi Mokate, on behalf of the GEPF Board of Trustees 

and its employees congratulates Mr Sithole on his appointment and wishes him well 

at the PIC.  

“We thank Abel for his hard work and dedication to the Fund and its stakeholders. He 

brought stability and direction to the GEPF at the time when stability was needed and 

we are assured that he will do the same at the PIC. This is not a goodbye but see you 

later, said Dr Mokate. 

Referring to his appointment, Mr Sithole said, “I am honored to have served the GEPF 

and leave behind a strong organization and a great team which I had the privilege to 

lead.” 

The GEPF will in due course announce the process it will undertake to appoint its next 

Principal Executive Officer. 
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